
Dear Homeowners:  

It has been brought to our attention that in May 2021, a home on White Oak Glen Dr had 
someone reportedly breaking into their house by hiding in the hedges in the front of the house to 
break thru a window. 

The house has since completed the proper Architectural Committee Control form for front 
landscaping changes and were approved to remove the taller hedges so that a burglar can’t hide 
behind the hedges and attempt to break into the house again. 

This was reported to the police and to the HOA Board.   

Don’t hesitate to go on the website at www.whiteoakspringshoa.com and send a request on the 
HOME page to the HOA Board (scroll to the bottom and fill out the fields and hit [Submit], or email 
the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com.  The HOA Board will respond within 24-48 hours. 

Regards,  

Board of Directors 
White Oak Springs HOA, Inc. 
 

WWW.WHITEOAKSPRINGSHOA.COM 


